Board of Selectmen
Minutes of Regular Session, June 9. 2021

Zoom Meeting in conjunction with Cape Rail Study hosted by Cape Cod Commission
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In attendance

Selectmen: Chair Peter Meier; Vice Chair Judith Froman; Clerk George Slade, MJ Mastrangelo

5:32 p.m. Chair Meier called to order in open session.

The Cape Rail Study was hosted by the Cape Cod Commission. Select board members posed questions
to the presenters regarding progress on the Rail Study featuring options of bringing commuter rail to

Bourne. There was no deliberations among board members.

Motion to adjourn was made by Froman, second by Mastrangelo. Board voted unanimously to by roll

call vote: Froman — Yes; Mastrangelo — Yes; Slade — Yes; Meier — Yes;

Adjourned at 8:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted

George Slade
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